IMPORTANT INFORMATION ABOUT YOUR DRINKING WATER
Failure to Monitor Disinfection By-Products
Our Water System has violated a drinking water standard.  Although this is not an emergency, as our customers, you have a right to know what happened, what you should do, and what we are doing to correct this situation.
*We are required to monitor your drinking water for specific contaminants on a regular basis.  Results of regular monitoring are an indicator of whether or not our drinking water meets health standards.  We did not properly complete the required monitoring or testing for DISINFECTION BY-PRODUCTS (TTHMs & HAA5s) during the 01/01/2019-12/31/2023 compliance period and therefore cannot be sure of the quality of our drinking water during that time.*
What should I do?
· There is nothing you need to do at this time.
· You do not need to boil your water or take other corrective actions.
· You do not need to use an alternate (e.g., bottled) water supply
What does this mean?
This is not an emergency.  If it had been, you would have been notified immediately.  
The table below gives more detailed information about this monitoring violation:
	Contaminant?
	Required number of samples that should have been taken?
	Number of samples that were taken (if any)
	When samples should have been taken?
	When samples were taken (if any) or will be taken next?

	TTHM
	
	0
	Between June 1st and September 30th              of compliance period
	

	HAA5
	
	0
	Between June 1st and September 30th              of compliance period
	


What was done?
The required tests were performed and returned favorable results.  This situation is now resolved.
For more information, or to learn more about protecting your drinking water, please contact City Hall at 770-884-9711.
Please share this information with all the other people who drink this water, especially those who may not have received this notice directly (for example, people in apartments, nursing homes, schools, and businesses).  You can do this by posting this notice in a public place or distributing copies by hand or mail.
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